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‘An outstanding school, which is deeply committed to the Catholic mission… this school inspires all within this faith community 
to live life to the full.’   Ofsted 2017 

  

 
 
22

nd
 October, 2018 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

On a Wednesday morning we have a Kirklees music 
teacher who works in school called Mrs. Greenwell. She 
has introduced a programme called ‘Melody Tots into 
Early Years’.  

We would like to invite all parents of ‘Red Group’ 
children to attend these sessions with their children until 
the Christmas holidays. The sessions will be from 9:00 
– 9:30 am, starting on Wednesday 7

th
 November, 2018.  

If you cannot attend the session your child will still be 
able to go. Please do make every effort to go to some or 
all of the sessions with your child. If you can attend 
please stay with your child in EYU. 

Thank you, 
 
 
The EYU Staff 
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